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ANNOUNCMENT 
GULF OF CALIFORNIA SARDINES, MEXICO 

1 OCTOBER 2006 
 
Scientific Certification Systems, Inc., Emeryville, California, USA is pleased to 
announce that the MSC fishery assessment process will be commencing for the Sardine 
Fishery in the Gulf of California, Mexico.  The assessment will evaluate the fishery for 
compliance with the MSC's Standard for well-managed fisheries. 
  
The client for this assessment is Camara Nacional de la Industria pesquera, Delegacion 
Sonora. The contact person is Leon Tissot. 
 
SCS invites all parties interested in this assessment to contact SCS to provide comment 
about the fishery as part of the required stakeholder consultation process. All inquiries 
about fishery or the assessment process should be directed to Scientific Certification 
Systems, Inc.: 
  
Contact: Dr. Chet Chaffee 
E-mail:  chaffe3@attglobal.net 
Website:  www.scscertified.com 
Phone:  650-969-1366 
Fax:   650-969-4731 
Address: 2200 Powell Street 
  Suite725 
  Emeryville, CA  94608 
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